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I wanted to bring to your attention a matter that greatly effects homeowners residing in Chalet Village 
North with regards to a proposed massive and aggressive water base rate charge from Tennessee 
Water. 

As you are hopefully aware, the area was tremendously affected by the fires of November 2016. There 
has already been a great deal of hardship and toil trying to rebuild in the area. Many of my fellow 
residents have been unable to rebuild or move forward with rebuilding due to insurance issues and the 
extreme cost of a rebuild . To add this base rate phased increase to those individuals who have 
supported the community by rebuilding seems unreasonably unjust, outrageous and unfair. 

It is my understanding the Water Company should have reinsurance and other methods to recover their 
losses. To put this additional expense on this small group of homeowners who with their own dollars 
also support the community is a gross injustice. If an increase is warranted it should be levied against 
the entire service area and not single out the victims of the fire who have already gone through 
tremendous emotional and financial times. This selective ph9sed increase not only further divides the 
community but adds insult to injury. I implore you to consider your community and constituents when 
reviewing this retched and vile increase. 


